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NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Updates – June 2016 

MEIPASS Availability 
NY Medicaid’s attestation system (MEIPASS) will NOT be 
available starting July 1, 2016. The system will be undergoing 
important maintenance for Meaningful Use attestations for 2015 
and beyond.  During this maintenance period, users will not be 
able to access MEIPASS. 

It is anticipated that MEIPASS will reopen during the third quarter 
of calendar year 2016.  Announcements will be made via 
LISTSERV and the program website. 

Program support will continue to be available by phone at 877-
646-5410 Option 2 and by email at hit@health.ny.gov. 

Pre-Validation Services 
Eligible professionals (EPs) who have already determined their 
Medicaid patient volume may request pre-validation services by 
completing the appropriate templates: 

• Individual EP Pre-Validation 
• Group EPs Pre-Validation 

For more information, please review FAQ EP57. 

Quick Links 

MEIPASS Login 

Document Repository 

FAQs 

Public Health Site 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 
meipasshelp@csra.com 

contact page/form 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail 
transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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